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Susana Measelle Hubbs <susana.hubbs@capeelizabeth.org>

[CE SBAC] SBAC vote
1 message

Dana Schauf <dana@redbirdevents.com> Mon, May 6, 2024 at 2:45 PM
To: cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org

Dear committee members,

Thanks for all your hard work and commitment to the SBAC, it’s much appreciated.

I’d like to encourage you to see E as the most fiscally responsible choice and the most highly rated per your survey. 
Cape has volleyed the can for far too long.

I’m speaking for the children who don’t get to voice their opinions here.  They deserve safe schools that serve 21st
century learning and it’s our job to provide them that.

If you’ve ever watched hgtv, a renovation never comes under budget.

I implore you to do what is fiscally responsible for the town, to right the wrong choices Cape has made for DECADES -
and recommend Option E, to put us on the right course of investing and continuing Cape’s longstanding investment in
children’s education and its infrastructure.

Respectfully,

Dana Schauf
15 Bayberry lane.

Sent from my iPhone
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